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General Comment
We can not allow nuclear waste of any level in our landfills! It will contaminate the land for generations and 
it will eventually leach into our drinking water. We have always demanded safe and secure containment of 
nuclear waste. If we are unable to do that, we need to remove nuclear material from being used entirely.

Thank you for your consideration.
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